Announcement Sheet
March 20, 2012
134th School Day


Spring Blood Drive was a success we went beyond our goal of 120 and collected 122 units.  THANK YOU for saving lives.

Underclassmen Spring Portraits will be taken Thursday, March 22nd in the Student Lobby.  Please check with your teachers or the front office for appointment times.  Proofs will be printed for each student photographed, so there is no need to bring money on picture day.

Rising seniors interested in being a student Media Assistant should come by the Media Center to pick up an application.  Applications are due to Ms. Wyatt by Wednesday, March 21st.

Please dismiss the Traveling Track Team today at 2:30.

Please dismiss theTraveling Golf Team at 11:15 today. Coach Cagle’s 3rd period class report to your classroom first, you will have 3rd lunch today.

No Quiz Bowl practice today.

Art Club officers will meet in D2 right after school today.

There will be a Leo Club meeting tomorrow morning in Mr. Allen's room at 7:45.

This is just a reminder Co-op students, assignments are due before you leave campus today!

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)
TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  March 19-March 23
1st Lunch    Henson and Burnette
2nd Lunch    Warren and Acquaviva
3rd Lunch    Allen and Goodwin

State Health Plan Annual Enrollment will be from March 19-30.  Make sure you check your email for information.
